
 

ANNUAL REPORT 2015-2016 

 

DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH 

 

ST.STEPHEN’S COLLEGE, PATHANAPURAM 

 

1. English Association Inauguration 

           The Association, Hogwarts was inaugurated on 1 October 2015 by the college Principal 

Dr. Varughese P Daniel.  The meeting was presided over by Mr. Jacob Thomas, HoD, 

Department of English. Mr. Jijan E.K., Assistant Professor, Mount Tabore Training College, 

Pathanapuram delivered the keynote address. In the meeting the first year students were formally 

welcomed to the Association. Various programmes organized by the students made the inaugural 

function colourful. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

St. Stephen’s College, Pathanapuram 

Department of English 

 

HOGWARTS, ENGLISH ASSOCIATION 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

  

             You are cordially invited to the Inauguration of the English Association, Hogwarts, on  

1October 2015, 10.00 am at the College Seminar Hall.  

 

Thanking you 

 

 

Mr. Jacob Thomas       Ms. Blessy John  

  

   (HoD, English)               (Coordinator, Hogwarts) 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

St. Stephen’s College, Pathanapuram 

Department of English 

 

HOGWARTS, ENGLISH ASSOCIATION 

 

Programme 

Prayer 

Welcome Speech    : Ms. Blessy John 

                                        (Coordinator, Hogwarts) 

Presidential Address    : Mr. Jacob Thomas 

        (HoD, Department of English) 

 

Inauguration     : Dr Varughese P Daniel   

                  (Principal)  

 

Keynote Address    : Mr. E.K.Jijan 

       (Assistant Professor in English   

       Mount Tabore Training College,     

                                                                                       Pathanapuram) 

 

Presentation of Memento   : 

Awarding the Topper    : 

Felicitation     :          Rev. Fr. George Mathew 

                 (HoD, Department of Oriental Languages) 

 

 

Vote of Thanks    : Anjali Sasidharan 

                  (II DC English) 

 

 

Variety Entertainment Programmes  

 

 



2. UGC Sponsored National Seminar  

                   A two day U.G.C sponsored National Seminar on the topic, Voices from 

Borderlands: Emerging Literatures, Ignored Voices, Silenced Uproars and Evolving 

Theoretical Perspectives was held on 15 and 16 October 2015. Ms. Helen Thimmayya, 

Associate Professor and Head, Department of English, Women’s Christian College, Chennai 

delivered the Key Note Address tilted Peripheries through the Prism. Total 118 delegates 

participated in the seminar. Altogether 32 papers were presented in the five sessions of the 

seminar chaired by Ms. Helen Thimmayya, Dr. Annie Kuriachan (Associate Professor, Dean of 

Research, Women’s Christian College, Chennai), Mr. Anil Kumar P (Associate Professor, 

Department of English Mar Chrysostom College of Arts & Science, Adoor),Dr. Shameem A, 

(Associate Professor, Department of English,TKM College of Arts & Science, Kollam) and Dr. 

Krishnakumar V (Former HoD, Department of English, MSM College, Kayamkulam) 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



3. Job Mar Philoxenos Endowment Intercollegiate Literary Quiz 

The Second Job Mar Philoxenos Intercollegiate Literary Quiz was conducted on 19 

November 2015.  Mr.Aravindan A, aassistant Professor, N.S.S.College, Pandalam was the Quiz 

Master. Five teams were selected following the screening prelims. Christian College, 

Chenganoor, bagged the first prize. The second and third prizes were won, respectively, by St. 

Cyril’s College, Adoor and N.M.N.S.S.College, Pndalam.  The first, second and third prize 

winners took home Rs. 3000, Rs. 2000 and Rs. 1000 , respectively along with their trophies.  

  





 


